
Autumn  Term 2022 

Rosary 

October is the month of the Rosary and we will be praying a decade on Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday at 14.45 in the School hall until half term.  All our families are 
welcome to join us. 

6th October 2022 

St Francis' class taught us and their parents all about the Rosary this week. They also 
reminded us how wonderful Mary is and how we can be more like her. 

12th October 2022 

It was so lovely to see so many parents attending our Reception welcome liturgies this 
week. The children reminded us all how precious they are and their parents agreed and 
shared just what makes their children so precious th them. There wasn't a dry eye in the 
house!  

13th October 2022 

Well done St Martin's class, for reminding us how special our families are. They are a gift 
from God that we should treasure! 

21st October 2022 

We celebrated Harvest together. We invited parents into join us in thanking all the farmers 
and everyone who prepares the foods we eat. We had a Harvest of Thanksgiving. Each year 
group prepared a short song and poem and performed in the rest of the school and the 
parents.  

          

     

    


